
ENCJ LUNCH SEMINAR 
 
Dear ENCJ Members and Observers,  
 
The next ENCJ Lunch seminar will be organised on Tuesday 5 March at 13:00hrs 
CET and will be devoted to a presentation on the Decay of the Rule of Law.  
For this occasion, the ENCJ Office has invited a distinguished speaker, Mr. Graver, a 
Professor at the Faculty of Law, University of Oslo, who led a project entitled 
'Judges under stress', http://www.jus.uio.no/ifp/english/research/projects/jus/ 
We invite you to use this opportunity to hear a scholarly perspective on the decay of the rule 

of law.  

 

We invite you to share this invitation with other members of the Council for the 
Judiciary. 
 
Please register by Monday 4 March at noon. 
The platform used for the meeting will be Zoom. 
 
We hope to see you all on the 5th of March.  
 
Kind regards 
ENCJ Office team  
 

https://www.researchgate.net/deref/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.jus.uio.no%2Fifp%2Fenglish%2Fresearch%2Fprojects%2Fjus%2F?_tp=eyJjb250ZXh0Ijp7ImZpcnN0UGFnZSI6InByb2ZpbGUiLCJwYWdlIjoicHJvZmlsZSJ9fQ
https://forms.gle/Po2YDtQh7DaVFGJT9

